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June 12, 2018

Call to order: The meeting was called to order by Ron Centamore, President, at 6:55pm.  
 
Roll Call: President Ron Centamore announced that roll would be taken via the sign-in sheet.

Approval of Minutes:  Motioned to accept minutes from May meeting was made by Colleen Lockwood and seconded by Michael Albetta.  Passed.   

Treasurer’s Report:  none

President’s Report:  President Centamore reported that the Flex Unit policy presented last month, which CFLCA supported with no flex units on the barrier island was changed by city staff.  CFLCA will be following up with city staff to get more information and determine if we support or oppose their proposal.    

Guests/Presentations:
Transportation and Mobility:  Chris Huber, consultant, made a presentation regarding a new Design and Construction Manual.  It’s not intended to change current regulations, but to clarify and have all in one toolkit.  Towards the end of June, they will be scheduling public workshops to gather feedback.

Kimberly Horn Associates:  Presented summary of Citywide parking study.

Reports:  no reports

New Business:  
Nominations for Corresponding Secretary:  Mary Peloquin was nominated by Colleen Lockwood and seconded by Barbara Weinstein.  Election vote will be held at August meeting.

Michael Albetta updated on Brightline trip being organized for Neighborhood Assoc Presidents and CFLCA Board members.  Date is still TBD.

Michael Albetta announce Judicial Candidates Night Event on August 6th at ArtServe. 


Adjournment – meeting adjourned at 8:05pm

Respectfully submitted by Barbara Weinstein, Recording Secretary
